
 
 

AICS / C /08-2023 Circular                                  September 7, 2023 
 

AICS CORE UNIFORM  
     (FS1 – YEAR 8) 

          Dear Parents, 
  
Greetings! 
  
This is to inform you that our new sets of core uniform for FS to Year 8 are available to 
be delivered to our children and parents.  
 
Kindly collect your free set of uniform from school as soon as possible. All students must 
wear complete uniform except the accessories yet to be received.  
 
All students must wear proper core uniform from Monday, 11th September 2023 onwards. 
  
Day / Time 
Monday to Thursday 9:00 am to 3:00 pm 
Friday 9:00 am to 11:00 am 
Saturday 9:00 am to 1 :00 pm 
 
Kindly use the small gate No: 3 towards the bus area to enter the premises after 
8.30am. 
 
We would like to thank you for your understanding for the delay in delivering the uniforms 
which was beyond anyone’s control. Hugely appreciated! 
 

 
Uniform Collection rules and guidelines 

 
Kindly go through the collection guidelines before coming.  
 

• Uniform trials would not be allowed as per the health and hygiene norms and 
regulations. However, parents can check the sizes at the sample counter put up in 
the room. 

• If you are not sure about the sizes, the measurement can be taken with the 
measuring tape available at the collection counter. However, it would be advisable to 
carry a sample size from home for your convenience. 

• Kindly note that the first set of the shirt and skirt are free of cost and any additional 
set would be chargeable 

• Additional set can be purchased once all students are given the free set based on the 
availability. 

• The uniform will only be provided as a full set that includes the shirt, skirt, cardigan, socks, 
and accessories. Please note that the cardigan, socks, and accessories must be paid for 
along with one free set of the shirt and skirt.   

• Beige colored leggings from Year 3 to Year 6 are compulsory and white full-sleeve camisole 
is optional.   



• Headscarf is optional for Muslim girls till Year 6.  
• Kindly ensure that the storekeeper given the requirement of an additional set (PE/core 

uniform) if you want to purchase, we will place the order fort he same accordingly.  

Please find attached the uniform guide and the order form. 

Kindly adhere to the above-mentioned rules and guidelines. Looking forward to your cooperation. 

 
Kind regards, 
AICS Team 


